School Office: 020 8943 0476 info@smsp.richmond.sch.uk







Upcoming Dates	
	October
17 <sup>th</sup>	Y1 Strawberry Hill House
17 <sup>th</sup>	Parent/Teacher Meetings
18 <sup>th</sup>	Tag Rugby Tournament
$18^{\mathrm{th}}$	Parent/Teacher Meetings
$20^{th}$	Y1 Strawberry Hill House
$20^{th}$	Last Day of Half Term
30 <sup>th</sup>	INSET Day
31 <sup>st</sup>	First Day of Half Term
	November
1 <sup>st</sup>	Y1 Strawberry Hill House
1 <sup>st</sup>	Y3 Stone Age Workshop
$2^{\rm nd}$	Y6 PACCAR Scout Camp
$2^{\rm nd}$	Y2 Scooter Training
2 <sup>nd</sup>	Y4 GBC Meeting
$3^{\mathrm{rd}}$	Y4 Movie Club @ 3.45pm
6 <sup>th</sup>	Book Look
$7^{th}$	Book Look
8 <sup>th</sup>	Reception Maths Workshop
9 <sup>th</sup>	Netball v. Trafalgar
10 <sup>th</sup>	Y5&6 Cross Country Trials
13 <sup>th</sup>	Odd Socks Day
14 <sup>th</sup>	Tag Rugby League
24 <sup>th</sup>	Borough Cross Country

# St. Mary's & St. Peter's CE Primary School New St. Peter's CE Primary School New St. Peter's CE Primary School

Dear Parents and Carers,

Another very busy week at SMSP! Year 3 have received some special training in what it means to walk safely. Year 5 dressed up and enjoyed a day of activities as well as a workshop linked to their history topic, the Romans. Today, Year 4 had a similar experience for their study of the Ancient Greeks.

On Tuesday, we had a very yellow day in support of World Mental Health Day. Thank you for your generous donations to Hello Yellow. The mental Health Support Team (MHST) led our collective worship, sharing messages with us all about the importance of positive self-talk and talking to others about our feelings. Click on these links to find out more - KS1 - KS2.

> With warm wishes, Ms Helen Swain Headteacher

#### **Year 3 Safe Walking**

This week year 3 learnt how to walk safely along busy roads. They learned to stop, think, look and listen to cross the roads safely.

When you are crossing between two parked cars you need to stop and look twice to make sure that you can see past them.

- Grace

We learned that when you are at a junction you shouldn't cross at the widest bit, but instead you should cross at a narrower section.

- Nico

You should got straight across the road, never diagonally, so that you can always see the cars coming.

- Kate



2<sup>nd</sup>

December

Christmas Fair Y6 Madagascar



#### Year 5 are visited by a Roman!

Year 5 enjoyed our Roman Day this week and looked fabulous in their outfits! It was a fun filled day where we learnt lots about Roman daily life. The highlights were a talk about the Roman baths and a workshop about the Roman army.











"I really enjoyed Roman Day because I learnt lots of new interesting facts and we had an exciting gladiator fight with foam swords. My favourite part was when we were told how a Roman had a bath. "

· Jack

"Roman Day was extremely fun and the activities were great. We did amazing things such as Roman games, a quiz and best of all a gladiator fight. It was the best day of the year by far. "

- Arthur

### **Pupil Parliament**

Last May we were elected as the Pupil Parliament representatives from our school. We had to write a speech based on the question; 'Should the voting age be lowered from 18 to 16?'. On Wednesday we went to York House Council Chamber to share our speeches in front of all the other representatives from each school in Richmond. It was a bit scary at first but once a few speeches were shared we felt calmer. We talked about democracy and learnt about the constituencies and how parliament is formed. The Mayor of Richmond joined us and explained her job as Mayor and we were able to ask her lots of questions. Both of us did really well and Sam was elected as one of the final 10 which was very impressive. We were given medals by the Mayor. In collective worship on Thursday, we explained our exciting day to all of KS2. It was a really memorable experience and we are looking forward to the second PP day in March.

*Iyla and Sam – Year 6* 























SAT 14TH OCTOBER, 13:00PM - 15:00PM
DAVID LLOYD HAMPTON, STAINES ROAD, TW2 5JD

Get your bike security marked and registered for free by police officers to deter thieves.



www.met.police.uk/bicycletheft www.bikeregister.com/events







## Santa Fun Run 2023



Run, jog or walk 5K. The perfect way to feel festive, have fun, keep fit and fundraise for your local Hospice.

Sunday 10 December at Bushy Park Sunday 17 December at Sandown Park Racecourse Arrive at 9:30am for a 10:00am start



Scan the QR code, visit pah.org.uk/santafunrun or call 01372 461808

















Help us to provide crucial care and support for Princess Alice Hospice patients and their families this Christmas by getting sponsored to walk, jog or run.

Running as part of a small group with family, friends or colleagues can add even more fun to your Santa Fun Run. So why not round up a few people and sign up together? The more the merrier! Do hurry though, we have limited spaces for the Santa Fun Runs.

#### **Event registration fee:**

Adults (16+) £25, Children (5-15) £10, under 5s FREE, Dogs FREE

We ask all participants to commit to raising a minimum of £50 per adult or make a donation of any amount to help ensure our compassionate care continues.

To sign up visit pah.org.uk/santafunrun





www.smsponline.co.uk Page 5 of 5